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On-line registration will be open to ALL CURRENT and RETURNING Shark families from 7:00 am  SUNDAY, Aug 5 to 9:00 pm WEDNESDAY, Aug 8.  Current and returning families can also register new siblings at this time.  PLEASE NOTE: If groups fill with current and returning swimmers, families with at least one swimmer who swam both the full fall/winter 2017-18 AND full 2018 spring/summer sessions will have registration priority.
After current and returning families register, IF SPOTS REMAIN they will be opened for NEW Shark families from 7:00 am Sunday, August 12 to 9:00 pm Wednesday, August 15.  Please note that spots for new families are filled on a first come-first served basis.
If the group you are trying to register for is full, please choose wait list and send an email with your swimmer’s name, age and desired swim group to:  mssreg@gmail.com
Current swimmers:  Consult coaches prior to switching swim groups.
New Swimmers:  Contact Coach Neil for more info on appropriate placement and to schedule a swim assessment at:
neilweiss@spartansharks.com
Fall session will begin Wednesday, September 5th
· Mandatory Payment Drop Off Day at McFarland High School:
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 22 5:30-7:30 PM
· Your registration is not complete until your check is received at payment day.  Please do not complete your check until given a total that day. In addition to session fees, USA Swimming registration fees, fundraising fees, team suit fees and outstanding splash fees will also be collected at the time of payment.  See 2018-2019 Fee/Date info under the  red registration tab for full fee info.
 A $30 manual processing fee will be assessed for registration requests received after on-line registration windows close.
The fall/winter swim group descriptions as well as tentative practice times are listed under the “Swim Groups” tab on our website:
www.spartansharks.com
We hope to offer bus service again from MPS and WIS to the pool.  Details to follow once Nelson’s confirms service will be available.   Please direct any questions to: mssreg@gmail.com

